
Trinity School Newsletter 7 of the Spring Term – Friday 24 February 2023 
Tel: 01373 461949  Email: office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk  Visit: www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

Trinity First School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. 

We expect all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Page | 1 

 
 

DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

February 

Friday 24th School Disco 5.30 - 7pm (Y3&4) 

March 

Friday 3rd  Vocabulary Day 

  School Disco 5.30 - 7pm (R, Y1&2) 

Tuesday 7th  Parent Meetings ( 

Thursday 9th  Parent Meetings 

Monday 13th  Bags 2 School 

Sunday 19th  Sponsored Swim 

Sunday 26th Easter Funday 1-3pm 

Friday 31st  End of Term 4 

April 

Monday 17th  Start of Term 5 

May 

Saturday 20th Colour Run (time tbc) 

July 

Saturday 1st Summer Fair 12-4pm 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Don’t forget to order meals for w/c 

6th March by midnight on Monday 27th February.  If 

you miss the deadline, you will need to provide a 

packed lunch for your child. 
 

Hygiene Controls  

Parents will be well aware that before 

half term we were experiencing high 

levels of sickness within the school.  

To ensure we started the term with a completely 

sanitized school, the whole of Trinity was treated 

with an Antiviral Fogger Machine during the half 

term break.  This machine is highly effective and 

kills 99.9% of viruses by distributing tiny droplets 

of solution onto all surfaces. 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for Term 4 

(March-April) is now due and available to pay for 

through ParentPay.  Terms 5 and 6 are now also available 

to pay on ParentPay should you wish to pay in advance or 

you may still pay term by term.  Any problems or 

questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

Disco 

Information 

Friday 24th 

February 

5.30 – 7.00pm 

Years 3 & 4 

 Entry is from 5.30pm so 

please do not arrive before this time. 

 Please remember to bring your ticket. You will 

not be permitted entry without it! 

 Please complete contact and allergy details on 

the back of your ticket ahead of Friday. Failure 

to do so will delay your child’s entry to the 

disco, as we will require this information before 

they enter. 

 Parents/Guardians will be required to sign their 

child/ren in and out of the disco. We will also 

require the name of the adult collecting your 

child. 

 We will not have room to store coats. If your 

child arrives wearing one please take it home 

with you once your child is inside. 

 A tuck shop will be available selling crisps, 

haribo and ice pops. Items will be 50p each. 

Please DO NOT send your child with more than 

£1. 

 Drinks (water/squash) will be available 

throughout the evening free of charge. 

We hope you all have a great night and we look 

forward to seeing you later!  
 

The Bible Story this term is: 

"The Story of Zacchaeus the Tax Collector" 

Luke 19: v1-10 

This retelling is from ‘The Lion Storyteller Bible’ 
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Vocabulary Day 

Friday 3rd March 

For World Book Day this 

year, we would like to hold a 

‘Vocabulary Day’, where 

everyone is invited to dress up in a way that 

exemplifies a word of their choice. We held one a 

few years ago and it was a great day, which created 

lots of excellent talk about words. Those of you 

with children here at the time may remember Mr 

Reid in his wetsuit to display ‘aquatic’, Mrs Jones 

wearing tinsel to be ‘festive’ or Miss Flower in a 

crown being ‘royal’. We hope that this enables 

families to be as creative as they would like to be, 

and hopefully does not involve anyone buying a 

costume especially for the day as we would not like 

you to incur added costs. We know that some 

children and parents will relish the challenge, but 

for those people who find this harder to do, there 

is always the option of pyjamas for ‘sleepy’ or 

tracksuit and trainers for ‘sporty’! 
 

World Book Day Tokens  

We are really looking forward to 

taking all the children to spend 

their World Book Day token at 

Hunting Raven next week.  Year 4 had their visit 

this morning, which was very successful!  We are 

extremely grateful to Tina and her team for 

enabling this to happen for us, it is such an exciting 

visit for the children! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOTFS Dates for the 

Diary 2023 

 

February 

Friday 24th School Disco 5.30 - 7pm (Y3&4) 

March 

Friday 3rd  School Disco 5.30 - 7pm (R, Y1&2) 

Monday 13th  Bags 2 School 

Sunday 19th  Sponsored Swim 

Sunday 26th Easter Funday 1-3pm 

May 

Saturday 20th Colour Run (time tbc) 

July 

Saturday 1st Summer Fair 12-4pm 
 

 

The tickets for the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Disco on 3rd March have now sold out and we are 

operating a waiting list. If your child would like to 

attend and does not have a ticket, please do not 

make the payment via PayPal but email 

tsafrome@yahoo.com to be put on the waiting list. 

 

We are looking into options to safely increase 

capacity and we will let those on the waiting list 

know as soon as possible if/when a place becomes 

available. 

 

If you have a ticket and child is unable to attend 

(the same school rules apply therefore if your 

child has experienced diarrhoea and vomiting 

within 48 hours of the disco, they will not be 

allowed to attend) please let us know as soon as 

you can so the space can be offered to someone 

else." 
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